PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

NLVV PGQT RTCH:Y COMMITTED TO SERVICE

| OUR MISSION: TO PROVIDE RESPONSIVE, PROFESSIONAL, AND COURTEQUS SERVICE TO THE PUBLIC

6132 PINE HILL ROAD + PORT RICHEY, FL 34652 « 727.841.4536

TO: Robert Rivera — PWD Director

FROM: Barret Doe — PWD Assistant Ditrector

DATE: Thursday, October 26, 2017

RE: Crossbow Ln. & Hills Dr. Stormwater Pipe Lining Proposal
Robert,

During a heavy storm in the first week of September, 2017, Public Works staff became aware of a section
of stormwater pipe that had sustained significant damaged due to the heavy rain event. The location of the
stormwater pipe is in the Jasmine Hills neighborhood, located on Crossbow L. (please see the attached map for
location details). After investigation and inspection by use of City equipment, it was detetmined that the best
solution for pipe repair would be to have the interior of the stormwater pipe lined by a qualified contractor. Public
Works staff then made contact with Layne Inliner and had them come out to inspect the damaged pipe as well.
Layne Inliner determined that the pipe could be lined, and their proposal for having the work done is attached.
Please note that the proposal from Layne Inliner is consistent to what they normally charge the city for the
budgeted annual sewer lining contract. Please let me know if you have any further questions, and thank you.

Barret H. Doe

PWD Assistant Director
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